
I have been closely following Perpetua Resources' plans for several years. The Stibnite Gold Project 

presents an opportunity to restore an abandoned mine site and provide our nation with the critical 

minerals we need. I am grateful for the opportunity to comment on their SDEIS. 

The permitting process is designed to move the best plans forward. After reviewing the SDEIS, it is 

clear to me the Burntlog Road option is the very best plan for Idaho. This will allow the abandoned 

mine site to be restored, America to secure a domestic source of the critical mineral antimony and 

fish to be reconnected to their native spawning grounds. The Stibnite Gold Project has been under 

federal review for the past six years and Perpetua Resources has been studying the site for an 

additional six years. Twelve years of scientific analysis and stakeholder input is ample time to 

evaluate a project. The process has been rigorous and done its job. Now, we need to move the 

Stibnite Gold Project forward. 

The SDEIS reduces the size of the project footprint, improves water quality, eliminates the need for 

long-term water treatment and makes sure water temperature on site does not exceed baseline 

conditions – all while providing our nation with access to a mineral we desperately need. The 

permitting process has been thorough and complete. Now, I hope the U.S. Forest Service will realize 

the benefits this project and permit the Stibnite Gold Project using the 2021 Modified Mine Plan. 

Dan Elrod 


